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Hookstone Chase

PRIMARY SCHOO!I




17th September 2019
Dear Parents 
Please find below links to information regarding the UCI World Cycling Championships between 21st and 29th September. 
 

For the latest information and maps showing details of road closures, please visit www.northyorks.gov.uk/uci
 

Regular updates and information are also available at www.yorkshire2019.co.uk and also you can find Yorkshire 2019 information via Social Media.

 

I would encourage you to plan your travels as much as possible, in particular for pupils who don’t necessarily live within close proximity to School.

 
Kind regards.
Yours sincerely

Vivien Watson
Headteacher
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